?/]

=

Photos f ati arnival: i -
S :":‘Tr;l;e:]‘;gﬁi?:t(l“ng lli?‘irmv]::l. left, a gracefulﬁgruup of f(fur from the Paisley Figure Skating Club's Senior Girl Team: Rebecea McTeer (Paisley), Cameo
e lee; e Ha;iaahazzlfmiiﬁ:l) anngnral[Jv;\tleiwart %Pa]sley): top right, from L to R, “Puttin' on the Ritz” are Nikki Campbell, Laura Blodéeft ‘Hannah
: ) = er, Alyssa Malisani, Franceska Kocis, Catie Nowak; centre: Lucky Star Emil ; ~
; : J 3 ak; : y S Cmily Bryce; bottom right: p / ,
Koralee Karcher, Tyson Bonnett, Margaret Smith, Jackson Wells, Eleanor Smith and Cassidy Thomson;'bacliground' "l;?llvldlﬁ Ca:n13[!;:IIFHCk} e

Edengrove-Cargill WI hears of NYC trip

The Edengrove-Cargill Womens'
Institute met at the home of
Maxine Zettler on Jan. 17 at 8
p.m.

Marian Kuntz welcomed every-
one and opened the meeting with
the Ode and Mary Stewart Collect.
Maxine Zettler read the minutes
from the last two meetings as well
as the correspondence.

The treasurer’s report was given

by Michelle Phillippi. A motion
was made to donate to CDCF
building fund, Brockton and Area
Medical Clinc and the Little Royal
Fair school division.

Roll call was “do you have a
passport?” It was answered by 12
members. The Meeting was then
|,ll|'nl‘d over Lo convenor Marion
Chesney. She spoke on her bus
trip to New York City. She had a

little word game, and showed pic-
tures and brochures and told sto-
ries of her adventure. Jessica
Phillippi spoke of her upcoming
school trip to Egypt in March of
2009 with Walkerton District
Secondary School.

Lunch was served by Maxine
Zettler and Carolyn Abell

The next meeting will be Feb. 7
at the home of Marion Chesney




